
 

Moving On – Transitions 
For Year 6 Children 

Date Thursday 19 May 2022 

Time 

 

09:30 – 11:00 

About 

A free workshop, for parents with children moving 
up to senior school. Covering areas including 

change, being prepared, homework, staying safe 
and keeping connected 

    

For More Details And To Book, Please Email: 

jan.nethercoat@hobbshillwood.herts.sch.uk 

Telephone: 

01442 401222 Ext: 5 

 


